

31st May, 2022.

Dear Mr Hodges,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 2nd March with regard to the north of England branches of the International Wine and Food Society's pudding competition to celebrate Her Majesty's Platinum Jubilee.

I have noted that you would like to invite one of The Queen's Lord-Lieutenants to attend the awards lunch in June, and I do hope you have been able to extend an invitation.

This letter comes to you with my good wishes for an enjoyable and successful event.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Magee

Matt Magee Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

Timothy Hodges, Esq.